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    Scheduled Public Meeting and Hearings  
Tuesday, May 10, 2016 7:00 PM  
City Hall, City Council Chambers  

     610 Main Street, Waltham, MA 02452 
 
 
 
The Community Preservation Committee (CPC) will hold its regularly scheduled 
public meeting at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, May 10, 2016.  
 
The CPC received two historic preservation applications as of May 3. Under the 
changes of the CPC PLAN at its February 9 public meeting, these applications 
were accepted. These applications will be heard during public hearings on May 
10. The scheduled proposals are: 

• Paine Estate – roof design 
• Lyman Estate/ Historic New England (HNE) – Greenhouses Restoration 

 
Other routine business of the CPC may be heard and discussed. Expected items 
will be included in the Agenda which will follow. 
 
City officials and the public are invited to continue to give their input on matters 
pertinent to the Community Preservation Committee by telephone, FAX, visitation, 
or electronic mail (email). 
 
For the Chair, Diana Young 
 
 
 
 
William W. Durkee Jr. 
Community Preservation Act (CPA) Program Manager 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mail: CPC/CPA Office, Planning Department, 119 School Street, Waltham MA 02451 
Tel: 781-314-3117• Fax: 781-314-3838 • Email: wdurkee@city.waltham.ma.us 
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